
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY JUVENILE PROBATION DEPARTMENT AND 

ECTOR COUNTY ISD  

 

DATE: May 15, 2012 

  
 

The Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County Juvenile Probation Department and 

Ector County ISD pertains to services provided for students at Gale Pond Alamo and the 

Alternative Education Center.  Proposed agreement will be received under separate cover. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ******************** 

It is recommended that the Request for approval of Memorandum of Understanding between 

Juvenile Board of Ector County and Ector County ISD be approved as presented. 

 

 ******************** 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Hector Mendez              Raúl A. Moreno 

Superintendent of Schools    Executive Director of Student Services  


